Joan Robins

I am against expanding what is acceptable in the Waste Isolation Pilot Project, especially plutonium
pits decommissioned from Los Alamos. The guidelines set up for WIPP long ago were specific
against expansion. Plutonium pits escalate the dangers and should not be allowed. What should be
established is an end date for receiving nuclear waste. We don't want to be guinea pigs for the
nation.



